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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 
 

 

Good news story from  the Philippines 

Dear Sisters,  

Greetings to one and all.  

As we continue to mourn for the passing of our beloved 

Pope Francis, we are also consoled by his legacy ….his 

profound love, care and respect for our Mother Earth 

and all God’s creation. “Laudato Si” encourages us to 

strengthen our advocacy to care for our common home. 

Here in the Philippines, Lantana community, we are  

happy to share with you some pictures of the plants 

growing in our small garden and we are also enjoying them in our meals. We            

continue to do composting, recycling, re-use and reduce. We use the compost to 

fertilize our garden. We thank Cocoy our coworker, and our sisters who alternately     

     taking care of the garden. 

    With deep reverence, we cherish nature’s harvest.       Mercy, for Lantana community. 

 

  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

Lettuce 
...Moringa growing 

 

       Moringa soup... 

Curry leaves 

Banana trees 

Chili leaves 
Aloe Vera 

Kamias/ Bilimbi 

Bilimbi and mango chutney 

made by Stella 

Garbage segregation 

For Compost Thank you!!! 

St Francis in front of 

our house 


